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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
 
RESOLUTION 97-018
 

A RESOLUTION SUPPORTING THE EFFORTS OF COOK INLET COUNCIL ON
 
ALCOHOL AND DRUG ABUSE
 

WHEREAS,	 in 1996 Central Peninsula General Hospital, Inc., decided to stop operating the Family 
Recovery Center, a drug and alcohol abuse treatment center, at Central Peninsula 
General Hospital; and 

WHEREAS,	 through adoption ofKPB Resolution 96-065 the Assembly authorized the expenditure 
of $100,000 to Cook Inlet Council on Alcohol and Drug Abuse (CICADA) to provide 
outpatient services to chemically dependent people, thereby partially filling the gap 
created by the closure of the Family Recovery Center; and 

WHEREAS,	 CICADA has provided a great benefit to the Kenai Peninsula Borough by assisting in 
meeting the needs of community through its efforts to aid persons requiring drug and 
alcohol abuse treatment; and 

WHEREAS,	 it would be in the best interest of the Borough to continue a relationship/partnership 
with CICADA to provide their much-needed services; and 

WHEREAS, the necessity for an alcohol and drug abuse program will continue to exist in the future; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE ASSEMBLY OF THE KENAI PENINSULA 
BOROUGH: 

SECTION 1.	 That CICADA is commended for their assistance to the Kenai Peninsula Borough in 
meeting the needs for an alcohol and drug abuse program within the Central Peninsula 
General Hospital Service Area. 

SECTION 2.	 That CICADA may be considered during the budget process as an agency to receive 
continued funding from the Borough for a drug and alcohol abuse treatment program 
for fiscal year 1997/1998. 

ADOPTED BY THE ASSEMBLY OF THE KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH TillS 18th DAY 
OF MARCH 1997. 

ATTEST: 
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